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11 Annual Pagnozzi Parker Charity Big Bass Tournament in Memory of John Randall 

 

FAYETTEVILLE, Ark (Feb. 16) - The annual Pagnozzi Parker Charity Big Bass Tournament 

will return this year on April 29, 2023. Located on Beaver Lake, the tournament will have hourly 

cash prizes for first, second, and third place up and payouts for the first and second place overall 

up to $5,000. The event will also feature a youth division that will have a payout for overall first, 

second, and third place.  

Pagnozzi Parker Charities' mission is to provide children of lower-income families with an 

athletic experience. The charity believes that a child's involvement in sports has a direct impact 

on their youth.  

Participants can register in person at Hook Line & Sinker or Southtown Sporting Goods until 

Noon on April 28. Online Registration is available until 5 p.m. on April 28. On-site registration 

begins at 5 a.m. on April 29 at Prairie Creek Weigh Station.  

 

Since 1999, Pagnozzi Parker Charities have been "Leveling the Playing Field" for the youth of 

Northwest Arkansas by providing assistance to underprivileged children K-8th grade.  

Assistance comes in many forms, but ours is always sports related.  We assist with recreational 

sports registration fees and the equipment necessary to play the sport so these children are given 

the same athletic opportunities as their peers. 
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